Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Ivanhoe Youth Centre and Canoe Club
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

We require information surrounding the Youth Centre and the Canoe Club particularly any Council Records covering the 1970"s and 1980"s. We require information surrounding funding for the Canoe Club as well as any safeguarding information in relation to the Club, its servants and agents.

Answer:
Leicester City Council do not hold any records for this youth centre or the canoe club.  Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by the Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
